PHILIPPINE
PORTS
AUTHORITY

BAGONG PILIPINAS
NOTICE TO PROCEED

SEP 0.1 2023

ENGR. EMMANUEL L. SUNGLAO
Authorized Managing Officer
Leighcheen Construction Corporation
Cor. 2™ Ave. 3" St. Gonzales Subd.,
Brgy. Bula,

General Santos City

Dear Engr. Sunglao:

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to
Leighcheen Construction Corporation that the work may proceed for the ROUTINE
MAINTENANCE OF PORT PHYSICAL FACILITIES PROJECT 2023 PACKAGE 4: (1)
REPAINTING OF RC CURBS, BOLLARDS AND MARKING OF CALIBRATION POINTS
FROM 000 TO 090 AT THE PORT OF GLAN; (2) REPAIR OF DAMAGED CONCRETE
PAVEMENT INCLUDING REPAIR OF CRACKS ON CAUSEWAY OF PORT OF GLAN; (3)
REPAINTING OF GATES, GUARDHOUSE, CHB FENCE AND CYCLONE FENCE AT THE
PORT OF GLAN, GLAN, SARANGANI PROVINCE effective on the date of receipt of this
notice.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms
and conditions of the Contract Agreement and in accordance with the Sec. 37.4.1 of the
2016 Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of RA 9184.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the

space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Philippine Ports Authority,
Port Management Office of SOCSARGEN.

Very truly yours,

ATTY. CESAR M. &&TAYA

Port Manager,
s is
| acknowledge receipt of this Notice of. Sk et U/, ?‘)2}
Name of Representative of the Bidder\ CMAYEL [ SUNCLA)
Authorized Signature: /
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Encl: a’s

PORT MANAGEMENT OFFICE — SOCSARGEN
Makar Wharf, Labangal, General Santos City 9500 Philippines
Tel. No.: (083) 552.4484 e Fax No.: (083) 552.4446
Email: pmosocsargen@ppa.com.ph
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